
 

 
 

 
Date:  02-24-2014             From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

(707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject: Assault by arrow                              Case:  201400858 

   
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

  On 2-22-2014, at approximately 4:30 p.m., the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office was notified 

of an assault by an arrow that occurred at approximately 2:50 p.m.  A deputy met with the 17 year old and 

19 year old females, who both reside in Eureka. They told the deputy they were walking near the 

intersection of Myrtle Avenue and Lucas Avenue, Eureka when an arrow struck the sidewalk directly 

between them, causing the arrow to break.  The victims provided the deputy with the arrow, which was a 

hunting type of arrow. The victims had no idea why or who may have shot the arrow at them. They said 

there was a grey Nissan Altima driving by about the time the arrow stuck the ground. The Altima had four 

or five people in it. They did not know whether the arrow came from the vehicle. The victims were not 

injured. 

 

 Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriffs Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 
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Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 


